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Kari Hanselman

Subject: FW: Economic Development 

Good afternoon Lauren and Greg 
  
I have to be perfectly honest in my decision to advise you that I feel that I am not a contributing member on the 
Economic Committee. 
After considerable time to think about my role, I feel that I should resign from my position. 
  
Please accept this as my Letter of Resignation dated February 13, 2024 
  
I am very much a proud resident of East Ferris and hope that one day soon, I can find a position to serve the 
township like my previous role with the Planning board and Committee of Adjustment.  
  
Sincerely 
  
John O’Rourke 
  
 


